
Tadao Ando, a visionary architect from 
Osaka, Japan, and winner of prestigious 
prizes such as the Pritzker Architecture 
Prize and the AIA Gold Medal, has 
brought his talent to The Clark Art 
Institute for the creation of the museum’s 
Visitor, Exhibition and Conference 
Center. Adding more than 44,000 square 
feet of room, including over 10,000 
square feet of gallery space, the Center 
is one of the biggest expansion projects 
for the museum since its opening. 
HALFEN USA custom-made HIT Thermal 
Break Units were used to thermally 
disengage the concrete beams from 
the concrete roof. This greatly reduced 
thermal bridging and helped to maintain 

adequate dew point levels in the Gallery 
area.  The design incorporated tapered 
concrete supporting beams. Also, the 
architect intended for the concrete roof 
to display the architectural concrete 
view from below. This design created 
the challenging need to prevent the 
building from thermal bridges. Any 
internal condensation may result in 
mold, which would be detrimental to the 
displayed artwork. Elimination of these 
obstacles was crucial. Tapered concrete 
beams triggered an additional challenge 
in maintaining the load bearing 
capacities for safe support. HALFEN 
Thermal Units provided an ideal solution. 
HALFEN HIT Thermal Units—engineered 

to guarantee climate control and to 
withstand high internal forces caused by 
an atypically wide cantilever—acutely 
cut the energy flow in the roof area. 
Custom-built for The Clark by HALFEN’s 
team of professional engineers, HIT 
Thermal Units incorporate high-grade 
stainless steel components and integral 
polystyrene insulation to guarantee 
maximum reduction of thermal transfer. 
Designed to the highest standard, 
HALFEN HIT Units offer exceptional 
quality and performance. Versatile in 
design and in application, HALFEN HIT 
Thermal Units are engineered with the 
safety of the installation crew, and with 
the comfort of the internal environment, 
in mind. 
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Special custom-built HALFEN HIT Thermal Units for the concrete roof (see the drawing below).

Drawing of HALFEN HIT Thermal Beam Connection Unit engineered specially for this project.

Part of the HALFEN HIT Insulated 
Balcony Connections, HALFEN HIT 
Thermal Units guarantee maximum 
reduction in thermal transfer.

HALFEN supported the design team 
by providing technical engineering 
services, which are always available to 
HALFEN customers. 


